
Monday, March 21, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It’s yearbook time! Yearbooks for the 2021-2022 school year are
on sale now. Yearbooks are $25 each and can be purchased
online by scanning the QR code or visiting the website below.
Yearbook shipment dates are later this year due to Covid, so our
yearbook will not be delivered before school is out for the
summer. The current delivery time will be in July. Once we get a
confirmed date, messages will be sent out about how and when
to pick them up.

https://bit.ly/3ilb0qu

https://bit.ly/3ilb0qu

